
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

3. BELFAST RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION – NAME CHANGE AND RECOGNITION REQUEST 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting approval for a name change to the Belfast Area Residents’ 

Association as well as organisation recognition in accordance with the Council’s Residents’ 
Association Policy. 

 
 The Board decided that the matter lie on the table to allow discussions to continue with affected 

parties. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


